
Public Service Announcement
July 15, 2019
Office of Mayor Tommy Eschete

For More Information
Contact: Sarah Arceneaux

985.446.7606 Office
saraha@ci.thibodaux.la.us

Update: Ledet Street Road Closure

Thibodaux - On Tuesday, July 16, 2019, work will continue on Ledet Street from
the 1300 Block to Iris Street to allow for the installation of a sewer line.

We apologize for the inconvenience.
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